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August 2017 
 

Community Board 14 
1931 Mott ave   Far Rockaway NY 11691 

Nyc.gov/queenscb14     T: 718-471-7300 

 

Dear Friends, 

We hope your summer has been great  so far  

The Board will hold its next meeting September 12th at the 

Knights of Columbus Hall. The agenda will be published at the 

end of August.    The NYC charter requires that every year the 

board come up with a Capital and Expense budget priority 

list. 

We encourage local civics, block associations and residents 

to email suggested items to the board for consideration.  

These requests must be City funded items only.  We will hold a 

public hearing on Sept 12 and then at our October 10th  

monthly meeting we will hold another public hearing and then 

vote. If you have any questions please contact us at the 

District office.718-471-7300 or email us 

 
 

It is Hurricane season until December- please go to our website or 

nyc.gov/knowyourzone for information. 

It’s still mosquito season  if you dump out or abandoned pools  that 

could breed mosquitos please call us with location so we can refer 

to the proper agency 

Unsafe/Illegal construction – If you think a home in your 

neighborhood has been  illegally converted to a multi-family home 

or work has been done illegally  call the community board and we 

will request an inspection by the NYC Buildings Department- after 

5pm or weekends call 311  

 

Upcoming Events 

Next   Board Meeting 

September 12th 

Community Board 14 

Monthly Meeting 

7:15 pm 

Knights of Columbus Hall 

333 Beach 90 street 

 

Public Speaking 

 

Committee reports: 

Budget Committee 

Agenda Subject to change 

 

Dates for upcoming monthly 

meetings 

October   10th  

November 14th 

December 12th 

  

 

 

 



   

   

   
 

 


